
      

     

          

     
  

     
 

      
    

 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description 

HYDROC+AC O/SOL HI-T 10ML@ 

Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 

364667 12/20/2019 50383090110 35038390110 

Akorn is recalling the above lot due to the observed out of specification results for the 
Hydrocortisone assay during continued testing of retain samples at 18 month controlled room 
temperature for the upright orientation. This recall is to the retail level. Affected product 
started shipping August 9, 2018. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


